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March 15, 2018 
 
Greetings, 
 
Being a Member at Large on the CUPE 2081 executive for the 2017-2018 term has been an 
excellent experience. Posting print information can provide a helpful platform to share 
information with members. Throughout the term, I have disturbed and posted materials at 
various staff bulletin boards throughout the Lansdowne campus. I have very much enjoyed 
attending the informative and helpful general and executive meetings. Throughout the term, I 
have had conversations with members and invited them to attend meetings. I have appreciated 
the wonderful opportunity to work with all of the other Executive members. Thank you for the 
opportunity to serve CUPE 2081 as a Member at Large. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Walter King 
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